
The implementation stage of the "Strength is in us" Project is underway 

 

We are currently working on implementing the activities planned in the Project. This requires 

a lot of commitment and cooperation of the project team, employees of MOPS, SOW, as well 

as cooperation with our partners. 

In recent days, there have been several meetings with representatives of various entities with 

whom MOPS in Puławy will cooperate as part of the "Strength is in us" project. 

Our guests were: Mr. Grzegorz Oleszkiewicz from the Department of Social and Senior Policy 

of the City Hall in Puławy, Mrs. Elżbieta Szczygieł and Mrs. Barbara Adamowska - Director 

and educator of the Special School and Education Center for them. M. Grzegorzewska in 

Puławy and Mrs. Józefa Janczura - President of the Management Board of the Association 

"Puławy University of the Third Age". 

In addition, the Project Coordinator - Anna Górzyńska and the SOW Manager - Karolina 

Mroczek-Chabora participated in the meeting of the Interdisciplinary Team for Counteracting 

Domestic Violence in Puławy. Also MOPS and SOW employees were introduced to various 

aspects of the Project, which they will be involved in. 

All these meetings were devoted to presenting the assumptions of the Project "Strength is in 

us", determining the details of the activities that we will jointly implement and the principles of 

cooperation, especially in the field of promoting the Project, recruiting participants for various 

forms of support. This cooperation is necessary for the huge challenge that lies ahead of us to 

be met. There are definitely many more meetings and arrangements ahead of us 😊 

 


